
Report for Tysoe Parish Assembly Meeting – Nadhim Zahawi MP 

 

COVID-19 Vaccination programme 

• The vaccination programme is a significant national achievement, and it is a 

pleasure to playing a part in the process as the Government Minister with 

responsibility for the rollout 
• I would like to thank all NHS staff and volunteers in Tysoe and the surrounds for 

the work they have done to facilitate such an excellent inoculation campaign 

• Nationally, by 15 February, a first vaccine dose was offered to the first four 

cohorts, which in total consists of those above the age of 70 and all those on the 

shielding list 

• We will now move on to cohorts 5-9, and aim to give these individuals their first 

dose by the end of April 
• I am pleased to say that we are well into these latter cohorts in South 

Warwickshire, with the majority in Tysoe attending the vaccination centre in 

Wellesbourne 

• If anyone is concerned that they have not yet been called for vaccination when 

they think they should have been, please enquire with your GP, or call the NHS on 

119 

• Alternatively, please contact me at constituents@zahawi.com or on 01789 264362 

and I will do all I can to assist you. 
 

 

Thanks 

• I would like to thank Tysoe Parish Council for its work in supporting vulnerable 

and housebound residents over the course of the pandemic 

• I have heard testimonies from those who have volunteered personally, and from 

those who have been on the receiving end of community assistance. 
• It’s incredibly comforting to know that the community has endeavoured to support 

its most vulnerable members at this time and I know that gratitude is very 

widespread indeed. 
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